
 

WEXHAM COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Key Dates coming up for Parents & Carers 
 

¶ Tuesday 20th June - Reception parent meeting- all classes 

¶ Tuesday 20th June - 5SH Class Assembly - parents in 

¶ Wednesday 21st June ς Yrs 5 & 6 Sports Day 

¶ Friday 23rd June - Alternative sports day for Yrs 5 & 6 

¶ Friday 23rd June - School Nursing to see Reception children 

¶ Monday 26th June - Yrs 1 & 2 Sports Day 

¶ Tuesday 27th June - Photos - individual and sibling 

¶ Tuesday 27th June - Nursery welcome meeting 

¶ Tuesday 27th June - 1FB Class Assembly - parents in 

¶ Wednesday 28th June - Yrs 3 & 4 Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19th June 2017 to Friday 23rd June 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Awards & Honours ς Week Ending 16th June 2017 

 
 

  

HOUSE POINTS THIS WEEK Total Year - 16/17 

House Name (Alphabetical) 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 4th Place 
 

Copper Beech 1st Place    

 

14,974 2nd   

Horse Chestnut  2nd Place   15,741 1st 

Majestic Oak   3rd Place  14,785 3rd   

Sycamore    4th Place 14,056 4th 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Year Group Name % 

1st Place CHILE (3MN) 100% 
2nd Place FIJI (1FB)  &  FRANCE (5NS) 98.3% 

3rd Place HEDGEHOG (RKK)  &  JAMAICA (2LK)  &  SQUIRREL (RCG) 98.0% 

[ŜǘΩǎ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜΗ TONGA (1BW) 91.0% 
 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK  
Year Group Name 

Reception Inaaya Squirrel       Kalan Hedgehog       Pavnoor Badger 

Year 1 Aisha Fiji        Musharraf Tonga       Sakina Australia        

Year 2 Haaris Jamaica        Lillian Mexico        Zoya Canada 

Year 3 Hafsa K Peru        Kareem Chile        Yahya Ecuador        

Year 4 Alina Mozambique     Kimberley Tanzania     Moosa Morocco      

Year 5 Ibraheem Hungary        Safaa France        Suha Italy        

Year 6 JP (John-Paul) Nepal       Madison China      Majid Thailand       



 
Year 

Group 

  Certificates Awarded This Week 

High Achievers BRONZE SILVER GOLD 

Reception 

1st  Illakiyan (Hedgehog) 1669 pts Jaey (Hedgehog) 2175 pts  

2nd  Jasmine (Hedgehog) 1570 pts Sudais (Hedgehog) 1020 pts  

3rd  Rihija (Badger) 1300 pts   

Special Recognition 4 x Bronze Awards J 2 x Silver Awards J  

Year 1 

1st  Hibba (Tonga) 16392 pts Shrey (Tonga) 16926 pts  

2nd  Aziz (Tonga) 13455 pts Yasir (Tonga) 10474 pts  

3rd  Aiesha (Australia) 11650 pts Ekampreet (Fiji) 4924 pts  

Special Recognition 47 x Bronze Awards J 8 x Silver Awards J  

Year 2 

1st  Aimal (Mexico) 5034 pts Ejaz (Mexico) 5241 pts  

2nd  Lillian (Mexico) 4231 pts Maria (Mexico) 1110 pts  

3rd  Yasmin (Canada) 4085 pts   

Special Recognition  20 x Bronze Awards J 2 x Silver Awards J  

Year 3 

1st  Raheem (Chile) 10406 pts Mariam (Chile) 10853 pts  

2nd  Aarez (Chile) 8177 pts Aleena (Peru) 1683 pts  

3rd  Freddie (Chile) 4113 pts   

Special Recognition 15 x Bronze Awards J 2 x Silver Awards J  

Year 4 

1st  Eiman (Mozambique) 5442 pts Harleen (Tanzania) 8575 pts  

2nd  Louanna (Tanzania) 5389 pts Noor (Tanzania) 6404 pts  

3rd  Ibrahim (Mozambique) 5351 pts Oskar (Tanzania) 6122 pts  

Special Recognition 17 x Bronze Awards J 3 x Silver Awards J  

Year 5 

1st  Amna (Hungary) 6811 pts Noor (Italy) 2211 pts Sonia (Hungary) 1134 pts 

2nd  Ayza (France) 4503 pts Ahmad (Italy) 1481 pts  

3rd  Ashriel (Hungary) 4150 pts Laylah (Italy) 1029 pts  

Special Recognition  7 x Bronze Awards J 3 x Silver Awards J 1 x Gold Awards J 

Year 6 

1st  Mia (Nepal) 2359 pts Ysabella (Thailand) 1319 pts Kate (Nepal) 2957 pts 

2nd  Aurelsa (Nepal) 1712 pts   

3rd  Zinedine (Nepal) 1060 pts   

Special Recognition 4 x Bronze Awards J  1 x Silver Awards J 1 x Gold Awards J 

 
 

School News Items - General Reminders - Messages 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM FOR PUPILS IS 12PM ON 20TH JULY 2017. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The summer term has certainly been turbulent.   The staff and I, like many of you, have watched the unfolding of too 

many tragic events.  It is hard to feel buoyant during a time when so many are suffering both here and abroad.  Despite 

this, I have seen so many acts of solidarity both here and abroad.  We must not forget the good we can do together for 

those in need.  I suspect we have some difficult times ahead, but as a community, I am certain we can work things out 

together and show our children how it should be done.  Our thoughts go to all affected and our praise and thanks go to 

heroes that risked their lives last week and every other week. 

               

 
Individual and Sibling Photographs:  As a follow-on from the class 
photographs, individual and sibling photographs will be done on Tuesday 27th 
June.   This is for: Morning Nursery, and Reception through to Year 6, and will 
only be for those children whose parents have completed and returned the 
form confirming purchase of the photographs. 
 
 

 



 
 
Class photos:  If parents are ordering further prints via the 
school, the order and payment need to reach us by Monday 26th 
June.  Please note, preferred method of doing this is online 
through Stanley Baker Studios: 
   www.sbsdigital.co.uk 
 
 

   
 

   

 

 Holidays:  Can I remind you that we have a three week break next Christmas; this will enable 
 you to benefit from cheaper flights and holiday costs.  Please take advantage of this and not  
 any other time of the school term time.   
 
 
 
Viola concert:  This will be on Monday 3rd July, 2.00-2.30 pm in the 
Big Hall, for year 4.  The pupils have worked hard on learning the 
viola all year and are looking forward to performing it for you and 
year 3 pupils. Viola is a very difficult instrument to play, so please 
come along and be impressed.  
 

   

    

 

 
 

   
 

This half term we will be competing against two other schools in Mathletics.  The first competition will take place 
between the 5th and the 25th June. The winning school will be the school with the most children participating on 
Mathletics, so please encourage your children to use Mathletics as much as possible. Please help us to win!! 
 
Results for last 2 weeks of the Mathletics competition:   Well done to Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4, who came 
1st in the maths competition (5th-11th June), beating the other two schools. Year 3, 5 and 6 came third, resulting in 
Wexham coming 2nd in the overall competition. 
 

Results for 12th-18th June:   Year 1, 2, 3 came 1st.  Reception and Year 4 -2nd.  Years 5 and 6 - 3rd.   A big thank you to 
Year 1 whose brilliant total (71, 832 points) helped Wexham to come 1st this week! 
 

Combined results for the 2 weeks:  Wexham is 1st with 301,678 points!!!  Cookham Rise has 299,749 points and West 
Drayton 209,591 points. 
 

After this week the results will be added up, and the winning year groups and school will be announced, as the 
competition is running for three weeks. 
 

 Lost Property: We have 3 watches, found in the school grounds.  If youΩve lost one, please come to the School 
Office. 

 
 During the remaining sports days, lost property will be placed outside.  Please check that you have not lost 

anything.  After this, the uniform will be washed and sold on as second-hand uniform.  If you have some 
uniform which is in a good state and clean, then please donate on Friday 14th July to your class teacher.  Items 
will be on sale the following week from the office.   

 
 

http://www.sbsdigital.co.uk/


 

 

Late deliveries to the office:  ²ŜΩǾŜ ƴƻǘƛŎŜŘ an increase in people bringing in lunches, PE kits, water bottles, etc  late to 

reception.  Could you please ensure that your child brings these items with them in the morning, to ease congestion in 

the office area, and to avoid disruption of lessons. 

 

 No tŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻƴ нмst June:  Please note, you must not park in the layby outside the church on 
Wednesday the 21st, as there will be a funeral in the morning with lots of mourners needing to park there. 

 
 

Kwik Cricket Tournament:  On Thursday 15th June a team 
of year 6 girls from Wexham Court Primary school went to 
Slough Cricket Club to compete in an interschool Kwik 
Cricket tournament.  It was a lovely day and the girls 
progressively got better and better throughout each 
match.  11 schools from Slough turned up on the day and 
the girls managed to do incredibly well, winning 2 out of 3 
of their matches.  I hope you will join me in congratulating 
the girls on putting in such a great effort and such an 
amazing performance!  
 

     

    

 

 

 

Strawberry Picking:  A couple of the 
eco warriors got outside to pick some 
of the strawberries and share them 
with the classes last week. 
  

 
   

   
 
 
 

 



   

       
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Nursery Sports Day:  Here are some 
photos from Monday: 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 

  
   



 
 

          

 

 

 

 

Reception Sports Day:  Some photos from 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΩs Sports Day. 
 

      

 

   

 

   
 

  

 


